
HOGE FENTON OFFICES WILL BE
CLOSED IN OBSERVATION OF
INDEPENDENCE DAY
 

In honor of Independence Day, our San Mateo, San Jose, and Pleasanton offices will be closed on
Monday, July 3rd, and Tuesday, July 4th. Regular office hours will resume Wednesday, July 5, 2023.
Have a wonderful and safe holiday everyone!
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